
 

Starting March 11th, New Aurora functionality for students will be rolled out including Advisor Notes.   

 

Once the Student Profile is live, any notes checked as 'Viewable by the Student' (from that point 

forward), will be viewable to students. 

 

Advisor Notes entered prior to March 1, 2024, will not be viewable to the student.   Staff may 

choose to make any previous notes viewable to the student in SWANOTE.  Simply change the setting 

for your previous note to be 'Viewable by Student’.   

 

By design, the default checkbox setting for Advisor Notes is 'Viewable by Advisor'.  The "Viewable by 

Student' checkbox must be checked in order for a student to view any notes.  
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? LEARN MORE  

Visit the project SharePoint site regularly to find updates, answers to Frequently Asked 

Questions, and submit your own questions. 

Visit us Here! 

https://umanitoba.sharepoint.com/:u:/r/sites/um-intranet-aurora-modernization-project/SitePages/aurora-modernization-project.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=gA8Qzi

